
STUDENT BULLETIN
N/ov-*<v>b*»' I , I9T1

THOUGHT FOR THE DAY
Let as many servants as are under the yoke count their own masters worthy 

of all honour, that the name of God and his doctrine be not blasphemed.
I Timothy 6:1

Children/Youth/Music Co-ordinators:
Meet this Thursday, November 4, at 5:45 in the Northwest Room,

P a trio tic  s lid e s  of America and s lid e s  of European countries are needed for 
a missions Public Relations program. Please contact B la ir  Overturf or Molly 
Woodbury i f  you have any they could borrow.

Kirkland Assembly of God has need o f a piano player in the C.A. services on 
Wednesday evenings. We don’ t  want ta len t as much as we want dedication.
I f  in terested , contact A1 Notter in B-202. For off-campus students, c a l l  
VA2-9965.

World Missions M.I.G.
The Africa Division will meet tonight at 5:30 in the S.U.B. Prayer Chapel. 

Student Lost and Found:
Green typing book has been lost. If found, please return to the Adminis­

tration Building or to Liu Jennings, Gray Hall $605.

Any student that is interested in amateur radio, please contact Dan Crawford 
at 822-7479 between 10-11 p.m. We are trying to form a club.

MSA Social
For all married students who were unable to sign up at last MSA meeting, 

please sign the list at the Administration Building by 1:30 p.m. this Friday, 
November 5*

The W.O.M. offering taken for I.C.I. last Friday was $195«45« We didn't reach 
our goal, but we thank you for your participation.

The Harvest Time Social will be held this Saturday, November 6. This year's 
theme is "Those Were The Days When I Was A Kid". Time: 7:62 p.m. Come 
dressed as little kids.

Chapel Schedule
Tuesday - Rollin Carlson
Wednesday - D. V. Hurst
Thursday - Fred Neth
Friday - W.O.M, - Women's Trio

Freshmen
Anybody interested in helping out on the Social Committee meet in SUB Chapel 
Thursday, November 3, at 2:30 p.m. Bring as many ideas and suggestions as possible.

ATTENTION EVANGELISM MIG
There will be no U-Witness on Saturday night due to the Harvest Time Social.
Don't forget SEATAC on Friday, however, we will be meeting in the SUB Chapel 
as usual.


